
Media Statement 

Broward	County	Public	Schools	is	conducting	a	thorough	analysis	
and	legal	review	of	the	arbitration	ruling	issued	after	the	close	of	
the	school	year.		This	is	a	developing	process	involving	
complicated	issues.	Once	the	review	and	analysis	are	completed,	
the	District	will	provide	all	stakeholders	with	information	
regarding	the	ruling's	impact.		Any	changes	to	school	schedules	
necessitate	involvement	with	the	Broward	Teachers	Union.		At	
this	time,	there	are	no	changes	to	current	schedules.	


